
50 th
Dear Fellow Classmates & Friends,

It doesn’t seem possible but somehow 50 years has come and gone. Where has the time gone? To mark 
this special year (1961-2011) I feel it only appropriate that we hold our 50th anniversary celebration at the 
Campus of World Learning (formerly known as School of International Training) on Black Mountain 
Road in Brattleboro.

Date: 	Saturday, June 18, 2011 ~ BUHS 50th Reunion
Place: 	International Center at World Learning
Time: 	5:30-6:30 Social Hour (cash bar)
	 6:30-8:00 Dinner Buffet

Due to the occasion of 50 years out, we expect a large number of classmates and friends to attend. I will need 
to know an accurate number attending by Wednesday May 1, 2011. This would give us ample time until the 
celebration. Our cost will be $25.00 per person or $50.00 per couple.

Please make your check payable to Class of 1961.
Don’t wait, send your notice back to:

Judy Grover, Treasurer
18 Hunt Avenue

Brattleboro, VT 05301
There will be other 50th events planned. Stay tuned.

Name: _____________________________________

Address: _ __________________________________

No. Attending: _______

Buffet Dinner Includes: Tossed Salad, Roasted Steamship, Baked Chicken, 
Baked Stuffed Potato, Wild Rice, Green Beans  
& Baby Carrots, Zucchini & Yellow Squash.
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